
       

The Board of Directors of BTS Group AB (publ) report in accordance with 
Chapter 14. Section 8 of the Companies Act  
 
The Board of Directors may hereby issue the following statement regarding events of 
material importance to the company's position that occurred after the presentation of 
the annual report for the financial year 2021: 
 
Press release May 13, 2022: Interim report January-March 2022 
 
In addition to what has been stated above, no further significant events have 
occurred since the annual report for the financial year 2021 was submitted. 
 
Beyond this, reference is also made to the company's website "bts.com". 
 

____________________________ 
 

Stockholm, June 17, 2022 
 

BTS GROUP AB (PUBL) 
 

The Board of Directors 

 
 
 


